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Dear Sir or Madam,
 
In regards to the planned flights between 11pm and 7am, I am categorically against these as
flights would be crossing communities and generating noise to the detriment of the residents.
Please do not allow any night flights between 11pm and 7am.
 
Kind Regards
 
Christoph Ziesemann




